
St Thomas the Apostle  
Carols Night 2019 

Thursday 12th December  
6pm – 8pm 

 
Come and celebrate the end of the 2019 school year with a wonderful night 

of carols. The highlight of the evening will be the children performing in 

their class groups and hopefully a visit from Santa.  

 

There will be a sausage sizzle provided by the School Community Council. 

A gold coin donation per family is requested for the evening. Cold drinks 

will be on sale for $1 each as well. Please return the slip below to indicate if 

you will be attending and how many sausage sandwiches your family will 

require. Alternatively you can respond on the google sheet at this link 
https://forms.gle/rvFFjkdjp2H9gEja7 
 

Bring a blanket to sit on but if you prefer to bring chairs, we do request 

that these are only used on the concrete surfaces, not the turf or rubber soft 

fall. 

 

** Parents are reminded of the need to supervise their own children 

to make it a safe and enjoyable evening for all.** 
 

    --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Our family will be attending the SCC Family Picnic & Carols Night: 
 

Family Name: ………………………………………………………..  

Number of family members attending: ……………………….. 

Number of sausages sandwiches for your family:  ……………. 

Please RSVP by Monday 9th December. 

https://forms.gle/rvFFjkdjp2H9gEja7

